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vill vacancies caused by the EVRS be

ersity indicated:

for feedback™

to discuss and "€
Formal bargaining
until February.

EVRS

Members have informed us about the

issues that the EVRS is likely to have on
future workloads. The PSA (CPSU) has writte
to the University seeking answers to the
following questions:

¢ What impact will the EVRS have on the e :
workloads of staff and what will the “consolidatio
University do about it? duplication”.

e How many staff will be leaving under the to ensure that “consG

EVRS and which work areas will be affected? forcing the duties of twd
and increasing workloads to a

level.



Next steps

We want to hear how the EVRS will impact
you. To do this, we will be conducting meetings
across WSU campuses. These meetings will
be a chance to voice your concerns and hear
what other members have to say. We will also
be providing industrial advice and developing
strategies to deal with immediate workload
problems.

These meetings will be on:

Campbelltown
Tuesday, 29 Nov 2016
1:00pm to 2:00pm
CA-04.G.21 (LR03)

Hawkesbury
Wednesday, 30 Nov 2016
1:00pm to 2:00pm
HW-G6.1.16

Kingswood
Friday, 02 Dec 2016
1:00pm to 2:00pm
KW-V.G.13 (CLS)

In these times of change, it is vital your union
remains strong. We encourage all members to
bring along a colleague to these meetings so
that they can see what the PSA (CPSU) does
and get involved themselves. The PSA (CPSU)
is the only union that exclusively represents
Professional Staff. The more members we
have, the stronger your union, and the better
outcomes we can achieve for Professional Staff.
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